
 

You are invited to the launch of 
The Friends of Christ Church, Eaton 
at noon on Sunday, 28 January 2018 

 
Thanks to the generosity of local people and our congregation 
we have been able to fund major projects to repair, maintain 
and improve the fabric of our much loved Victorian church over 
the last five years. 

This includes its most important stained glass windows, bell 
tower and organ, as well as creating a new social space.  

As with all old buildings, there is more to be done. By 
becoming a Friend of Christ Church you can help us do even 
more to continue to restore this wonderful Victorian church.  

Please come along and join us for drinks and canapés so we 
can explain more about our plans for Christ Church! 

If you would like to attend the launch you can RSVP to 
FriendsofCCE@gmail.com 
 

Christ Church, Church Avenue, Norwich NR2 2AQ 
(between Mile End Road and Christchurch Road) 

 
Charity number: 1130553. 

 
The picture of Christ the King, by Graham Patrick, is part of the West Window which 

was restored through fundraising 


